NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The City of Temple is considering the adoption of the rollback millage rate of
5.367 mills for 2022,

All concerned citizens are invited to the public hearing on this tax rate to be held
at the Temple Senior Center, 280 Rome Street, Temple, Georgia on Monday, August
22, 2022 at 5:30PM.

Since the millage rate does not exceed the millage rollback rate and there is no
property tax increase, there will be no other public hearings for the setting of the
2022 millage rate.

The Mayor and Council of the City of Temple do hereby announce that the millage
rate will be set at a Special Called Council Meeting to be held Monday, August 22,
2022 immediately following the Public Hearing at the Temple Senior Center, 280}
Rome Street, Temple, Georgia.




